On June 27, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member Debra Robinson regarding: CLS1-Continued Funding of the Education Commission of Palm Beach County, Florida:

Question: 
Can employees donate to the Education Foundation via payroll deduction?" 



      Response:  
Employees have the opportunity to donate by payroll deduction to the Florida Future Educators of America (FFEA) Scholarship Campaign and the Education Foundation of Palm Beach County, which is the fiscal agent for the FFEA Scholarship funds.  Please note that this agenda item is for the Education Commission of Palm Beach County, which is not affiliated with the Education Foundation of Palm Beach County.
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